
 

 
 
 
 

 
8 March 2023  

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
There have been warnings of snow forecasted over the next two days. While we believe 
that it will not be heavy on the Wirral, we know that this may not be the case for some of 
our pupils who come from further afield.  
 
If the snow fall is heavy in your area, the taxis may decide to do one of the following:  
- Not transport children to school 
- Transport children to school but they may decide to take them home early 
 
The taxi services make a decision which does not involve the school, so if your child's taxi is 
not running we would expect them to warn you in advance.  
 
If you are concerned your child cannot get to school safely, there are activities which they 
can do at home:  
 

• KS4 and KS5 (ages 14 +) - GCSE Bitesize in their subjects or GCSE POD 

• KS3 ( ages 11-14) -  KS3 Bitesize in all subjects. They can also watch clips by Ace 
Maths on You Tube.  

• KS2 (ages 7-11) - KS2 Bitesize in English, Maths and Science. They can also watch 
Horrible Histories online. 

 
Please contact your child's class teacher for additional activities for pupils in KS3 and KS4.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. If your child is unable to attend school due to the 
inclement weather please call or email the school to inform us.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Sian Thomas 
 


